Dear Families of Park City Magnet School,

I hope this letter finds you well and that your child is enjoying a smooth transition into the 20-21 school year. I am writing to introduce myself as the newly appointed Principal of this exceptional school community. I am honored to be joining Park City and having the privilege to work with your children, with you, our staff and the greater community to ensure that *every child*, *every day* is learning and growing academically and emotionally in a safe and positive environment.

A little about me - I am proud to say I have been a public school teacher and administrator for over 20 years. Most recently, I served as Assistant Principal in the Naugatuck Public Schools, and prior to that I taught multiple grade levels in language arts and social studies. I am always learning and reflecting on the best way to serve our students. Personally, I am a mom to two "children". My daughter is a senior in college, and my son a senior in high school. I can attest to the fact that they grow up so very fast! I have always made decisions for students from an educator, as well as a parental lens.

As I continue to learn more about Park City, I know that our partnership is crucial for our students' success. I look forward to working with all of you this year. I look forward to getting to know you and your children and working in partnership this year and beyond. Together we can accomplish our most important goal of your children's success. My door is always open for your questions and ideas.

Sincerely, Deanna Chuka Principal, PCMS